
From: BOWLES  Martin
Subject: Message from Martin [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Monday, 30 November 2015 16:04:46

 
Colleagues,
 

 

 

Enterprise Agreement update
I am pleased to advise that bargaining for our new Enterprise Agreement is well underway, with our third meeting held earlier
today. Since the Machinery of Government changes, we’ve been joined by two new unions at the bargaining table – the Australian
Nursing and Midwifery Federation (ANMF) and the Australian Salaried Medical Officers Federation (ASMOF), who are representing our
Commonwealth Nursing Officers and Medical Officers, respectively.
 
Our bargaining team has been working hard to bring you an improved offer.  We are committed to putting this new offer on the table
for your consideration as soon as possible, and are working towards a vote before Christmas.
 
I encourage you to vote so if you have leave planned between now and Christmas, make sure you have a home email address recorded
in SAP ESS.  Further detail can be found on the updating your contact information page.
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Regards,
Martin
 
Martin Bowles, PSM
Secretary
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